NOTICE
Dated -7™ March 2022.

The College authority has decided to operate Boys’ and Girls’ hostel
for the Post Graduate Students of I Semester from Next month. So,
students of PG 1 Semester (Education, Geography and Commerce) willing
to stay in the hostels are asked to submit their details to the Dean office or
Contact Mr. Saran Kumar Chhetri (97333601830) Assistant Professor
EHS/EVS before 17" March 2022.
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